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 15th October 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Foundation disco – Thursday 21st November – 3.30pm-4.15pm 
 
The Friends of John Clifford will be having a fundraising disco for Foundation on Thursday 21st November.    
 
Children can bring to school a change of clothes for the disco with them to school and will be allowed to get 
changed at the end of the day. 
 
The children will be given a drink of squash and a packet of skittles at the disco. 
 
Tickets for the disco need to be purchased in advance via MCAS under Clubs.  You will also be asked to give 
consent for your child/ren to stay after school for the disco.   Tickets cost £2.50. 
 
The children will be dismissed by teachers at 4.15pm on the playground. 
 
We do hope that the children have a lot of fun at the disco. 
 
Thank you for supporting the Friends of John Clifford as we raise money to benefit all of the pupils at JC. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
K. Jackson 
 
Kathryn Jackson 
(Chair of the Friends of John Clifford) 
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